April 25, 2018
Regular Meeting

TOWN OF ABINGDON
HISTORIC PRESERVATION REVIEW BOARD
SPECIAL CALLED MEETING, WEDNESDAY, APRIL 2§, 2018 - 5:15 p.m.
ARTHUR CAMPBELL MEETING ROOM - MUNICIPAL BUILDING

A Special Called meeting of the Historic Preservation Review Board was held on
Wednesday, April 25, 2018 at 5:15 pm in the Arthur Campbell Meeting Room in the Municipal
Building.

A. WELCOME by Jeff Johnson, Chair

B. ROLL CALL - Jason Boswell, Interim Director of Planning

Members of the Board Present: Mr. Jeff Johnson
Mr. Byrum Geisler
Mr. Andrew Neese
Mr. Michael Weaver
Ms. Cindy Patterson

Comprising a quorum of the Board

Administrative/Town Staff: Jason Boswell, Interim Director of Planning

C. CERTIFICATE OF APPROPRIATENESS

CERTIFICATE OF APPROPRIATENESS

CERTIFICATE OF APPROPRIATENESS - Joe and Donna LeVine, owners; P.O. Box 1836,
Abingdon, VA 24212; application for Certificate of Appropriateness for exterior change,
addition of back porch. Located at 340 Green Spring Road, Tax Map No. 021-1-1A

Mr. Levine stated that the project was not completed within the year previously
approved due to weather conditions and waiting on the landscaping to be
completed. Contractor needed a level yard in order to put in the footer for the
porch. Design of the back porch will be similar to the front porch in order to pull
the project together. Roofing material will be a heavier gauge material, will be the
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same as the existing roof on the house and will be from the same dye lot. Porch
will be a screened in. All wood color will be White Sherwin Williams, Frosty
Mist, and same color as all the other woodwork on the exterior of the house. Roof
will be attached underneath the window with guttering for run off from the house
onto the porch.

On motion by Mr. Byrum Geisler, seconded by Ms. Cindy Patterson,

The roll call vote was as follows:

Ms. Patterson Aye
Mr. Geisler Aye
Mr. Neese Aye
Mr. Johnson Aye
Mr. Weaver Aye

D. ADJOURNMENT

On motion by Mr. Michael Weaver, seconded by Ms. Cindy Patterson, to
adjourn the meeting.

The roll call vote was as follows:

Ms. Patterson Aye
Mr. Geisler Aye
Mr. Neese Aye
Mr. Johnson Aye
Mr. Weaver Aye

Mr. Johnson declared the meeting adjourned.

Meeting adjourned at 5:22 P. M.
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Jeff Johnson, Chair

Jason Bo;(v%lflnterim Director of Planning

The next regularly scheduled Historic Preservation Review Board meeting will be May 2,
2018 at 5:15 P.M. in the Arthur Campbell Room on the 1% floor of the Town Municipal
Building.



